
From: Chris Canfield - DNR
To: "Deb Sauer"
Subject: RE: Sauer Complaint
Date: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 3:09:00 PM

Hi Deb,
 
What you saw was geophysical logging of the Maul well, a prerequisite to plugging the well. Please
call when you can and I'll be glad to answer any questions you may have.
 
Chris Canfield, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist
 

 
P 303.894.2100 x5183 | F 303.894.2109 | C 720.347.7484
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
chris.canfield@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Deb Sauer <dsauer608@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 7:41 PM
To: chris.canfield@state.co.us
Subject: Sauer Complaint
 
Good morning Chris;
 
We got home from work this evening to learn that KPK has apparently plugged the well next door -
the Maul.  I wanted to make sure you were aware of that since you had said that you planned on
blocking any such action.  I look forward to hearing from you.  Also I’m hoping to hear how your
progress is going with well testing, etc. 
 
Thanks,
 
Deb Sauer
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